
QUESTION NO 18 By Councillor Douglas for answer by 
the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 25 August 2020 

As part of the Spaces for People programme covering Safe 

Travel to Schools, can the Convener confirm how many 

schools have had: 

Question (1) Enhancements implemented before students return for the

start of the new school year?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) Enhancements planned and shared, in line with the curtailed

consultation of the Spaces for People programme?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) No changes compared with February this year?

Answer (3) 


